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Lee, Chris

From: Jim Schueller <jimgumbo@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2022 9:51 AM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: 2600 block 55 unit apartment building.

Please do not approve this large apartment project.  
 
The buzz words right now is "population density", if this was 5 years ago the buzz words would be "home ownership". 
Please do not make a permanent decision that adversely affects many lives in the neighborhood, because of "group think" 
at the time.  
Would welcome a development that is in line with the zoning that is presently held with the property. Even an increase of 
more reasonable zoning upping units would seem reasonable. 
The one person that will benefit is the developer for years to come, the current residents will suffer this decision for years 
to come. 
 
Thanks for your consideration 
Jim Schueller 
2716 N Hackett Ave. 

 You don't often get email from jimgumbo@aol.com. Learn why this is important  


